
 

 

A complete re-testing of all residents and staff who had tested negative in 

the first round of universal testing was conducted earlier this week on 

Wednesday, May 27th. Today, Friday, May 29th, results showed eight 

additional positive tests for residents and two additional positive tests for 

staff. 

While we expected some of those tests to come back positive, simply 

because of the nature of this virus and the realities of a congregate living 

setting, it is nonetheless difficult news. 

We continue to follow guidelines and safety protocols set forth by the CDC 

and continue to actively monitor the residents for any signs of new or 

worsening symptoms.  

We appreciate the support of resident loved ones as we work to meet the 

needs of the residents we serve, while aggressively fighting this virus within 

our community. 

 


